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Dear Broadleigh Families: 

Please dress your child(ren) appropriately for the 

upcoming inclement icy and snowy weather 

conditions.   

The children should come to school wearing coats, 

hats, scarves, gloves, and boots (when necessary).  

They will not go out to the playground for recess if 

the ground is icy and the temperature is below 32 

degrees.  

 Your cooperation with this request will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

Please remember, we start our dismissal at 3:15pm. 

All students should be picked up no later than 

3:30pm. Call the school before 2:30pm if there will 

be a change in dismissal procedures. 

Thank you, 

Shonte Ivey-Spears, 
Administrator 
 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER, 
WINTER BREAK WILL BE 

 
DECEMBER 20TH - JANUARY 3RD 

(30 MINUTES EARLY DISMISSAL ON 
12/20/22) 

 
CLASSES WILL RESUME: 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 4TH, 2023 
 

 
Please join 

Broadleigh’s Family Ambassador,  
Ms Irma Turner for  

“Tuesday Talk” in the cafeteria of  
Broadleigh Elementary on  

Tuesday, December 6th, from  
9:30am-10:30 am.  
This will take place  

every 1st Tuesday of each month. 

 
 

NO SCHOOL ON THE FOLLOWING DATES 
JANUARY 16TH-Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
JANUARY 17TH-Professional Development Day 
JANUARY 18TH-Records Day 
 
 

 


